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DISTRICT SWIMMERS ADVANCE TO REGIONALS  

(Del Rio, Texas) SFDRCISD is excited to announce that Nuria Sanchez, Alejandro Piña, and Gabriel 

Gallegos have earned spots advancing them to the Region 8 Swim Meet in Laredo this coming weekend. 

Following the District meet held last weekend, both Queens and Rams swimmers finished 4th overall, but 

the top 6 swimmers in each event earned a place in the upcoming regional swim competition.  

SFDRCISD wishes to congratulate our Ram and Queens Swim Teams for a successful District meet and 

encourages our student body, staff, and community to cheer on Nuria, Alejandro, and Gabriel as they 

prepare for this weekend’s Region 8 meet! 

Go Rams, Go Queens!  


